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July 3, 2014        
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario,  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2014-0145 – Interrogatories of London Property Management Association 
 
Please find attached  the interrogatories of the London Property Management Association in the 
above noted proceeding. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken   
Aiken & Associates 
 
cc: Karen Hockin, Union Gas Limited (e-mail) 
   
  



Interrogatory #1 
 
Ref: Exhibit A, Tab 1, page 49 
 
The evidence states that Union is requesting the New Deferral Clearing Variance Account be 
approved effective October 1, 2014 to coincide with Union's QRAM filing when Union proposes 
to begin to dispose of the 2013 deferral account balances.  The evidence also states that this 
would establish the account prior to Union's 2014-2018 IRM framework.  Please explain this 
statement given that Union's 2014-2018 IRM framework is already in place. 
 
 
Interrogatory #2 
 
Ref: Exhibit A, Tab 3, pages 7-8 
 
The evidence states that the proposal to dispose of the net 2013 deferral account balances to the 
general service customers over 6 months is contingent on Board approval of the proposed 
Deferral Clearing Variance Account.  What is Union's proposal related to the deferral of the 
account balances to the general service customers if the Board does not approve the proposed 
Deferral Clearing Variance Account? 
 
 
 
 


